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Monday, March 4 2024

In honor of Black History Month, we
took our participants to the Black In
Wax Museum. It was an elightening
and engaging experience. Leader  

Breeders also lauched our Reading
Literacy program at Gardenville
Elementary in partnership with

Reading Partners on Feb 6. We are
now providing 1:1 tutoring for 10

students in 1st-4th grade that are
behind academically in their current
grade level. February has helped us

begin to build upon two new
community partnerships in Hamilton

Elementary Middle School & Belair
Edison Elementary School. We were

able to host events at both schools for
their students, faculty, and parents. 

WWW.LEADERBREEDERS.ORG

At Belair Edison we hosted a
Love & Basketball event which

featured basketball drills
focusing on physical activity. At
Hamilton we hosted a painting
event for selected 8th graders.
As the year progresses, we look

forward to hosting more
programs and events with our

partner schools. 
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Inside LB & The Community
Leader Breeders is dedicated to fostering the holistic

development of our youth and offering valuable
resources to our cherished communities. Over the
past month, we've made a positive impact on our

community and beyond by making a few donations
of our own. We have sent 25 pairs of sneakers and

basketball equipment to Tanzania, donated
volleyballs to Franklin Square Elementary Middle
School, Sponsored tickets to Morgan State and
Loyola University Of Maryland Sporting Events,

donated clothes and shoes to Project PLASE, and
volunteered at the CIAA Youth Sports Clinic. 

We believe in paying it forward. If you get the
opportunity to, please support other local non-

profits and community schools. 

We’d like to publicly thank Belair Edison
Elementary School, Black In Wax

Museum, BGE, Sam Gibbs, Care First,
Jimmy Little, Tionca Smith, CIAA Youth
Sports Clinic, DJ Flow, Tierre Wright, GO
Skills, Towson Athletics Dept, Towson
WBB, She Heals, Stanley Pearson, and

Amerfricargo

Leader Breeders hopes you ‘re having a  
great start to your new year and we wish

you all the best in 2024!

For More Info:
www.leaderbreeders.org

leaderbreeders@gmail.com

March Dates
Mar 9th - Resource Fair @ Hamilton
Elementary Middle
Mar 15th - Acrobatics & Tumbling
Clinic w/ Morgan State Acrobatics &
Tumbling Team
Mar 21st - Cool Women Hot Jobs  
empowerment session w/ Baltimore
Leadership School for Young Women
Mar 26th - Student-Athlete Seminar
@ Govan Library 


